41053

AYAIB

Announced

940/1000

Landsberg Orora

Grapevine, Texas

was inspected by a qualified AIB International Inspector on

May 18, 2022

under the requirements of the AIB International
Consolidated Standards for Food Distribution Centers.
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TO VERIFY AUTHENTICITY OF THIS DOCUMENT, CALL AIB INTERNATIONAL AT +1-785-537-4750



